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September 28, 2007

Mr. Eugene Jamison
Dassault-Falcon Jet
P.O. Box 967

Little Rock, AR 72203
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RE: Notice of Termination, Stormwater Construction General Permit, Production, Service
Center & FBO, Little Rock, AR (Permit Tracking No. ARR151248, AFIN 60-00617)

Dear Mr. Jamison:

In accordance with receipt of the Notice of Termination (NOT), you are hereby notified that permit
tracking number ARR151248 has been terminated effective the date of this letter. Resumption of
construction activities at this site resulting in a storm water discharge of any pollutant to waters of the
State 1s unlawful and it will be necessary to file a new Notice of Intent prior to commencing of any

- such activities.

If you have any questions concerming this matter or need additional information, please feel free to
contact the General Permits Section at (501) 682-0623.

Sincerely,

e

Mo Shafi
Permits Branch Manager
Water Division
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cc: Central Files (ARR151248, w/ attachments)
Jim Purvis, ADEQ Administration
Frank Esry, Water Inspector Supervisor
Patricia Goff, APC&E Commission Secretary

Dennis Benson, Water Enforcement Section Chief

David Ramsey, PCS Senior Program Analyst
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